MIDDLEBURY GOLLEGE MIDDLEBURY VERMONT THE PRESIDENT May 18, 1926 Sir Arthur W. Gurrie McGill University Montreal, Canada My dear Sir Arthur: I have your letter of the 15th. You can get away very comfortably on the afternoon of the 15th of June. I imagine, however, that you may have a little difficulty in getting down here on any train later than the one which gets in here at 10:50 Monday night. It will not be necessary to motor from Middlebury to Burlington as we are on the direct line from Burlington to New York and all but two express trains stop here, and I believe it would be possible to secure their stop-ping in your case should it be necessary. Of course we are expecting you to make the Commencement Address. The few words at the luncheon are purely informal and we would not have that in any sense of the word a burden. Very sincerely yours, and D, Mros M/p